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January 4, 1954

Dr. Paul Aebersold, Director
Isotopes Branch
Atomic Energy Commission i

Oak Ridge, Tenn. ;

i

Dear Paul:

I'm attaching a copy of Dr. Thomas' article on j
atomic energy which appeared in the anniversary

'

;

| issue of the ST. IDUIS POST-DISPATCH. As you
crci see, material you sent was most helpful and
we certainly appreciate your help.

After seeing you in New York in November and
Dr. Woodruff at Mound Laboratory last month,

j I must say that either the rv.dioactivity or the
Tennessee air must be most beneficial to you
both.

| Best wishes for the New Year.

Co ial,1y,,,

Jam E. McKee
Adv rtising and
Public Relations
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